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I oppose House Bill 3103. It's important to protect state forests from the timber 

industry in order to protect the habitat for wildlife and salmon! If you haven't been on 

a trail lately, get out there, rain or shine, and experience nature so it reminds you to 

protect our state forests for future generations! 


